CORPUS CHRISTI CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

CAL KOONTZ
PRESIDENT

March 8, 1984

Dr. Hector Garcia

G. I. Forum

1315 Bright

Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

The Chamber of Commerce will sponsor a dinner to honor retiring Texas Senator

John Tower at 7:00 p.m. on Saturday, June 9, at the Corpus Christi Marriott
Hotel.

The dinner will be an opportunity for the community to show its appreciation
to Senator Tower for the many ways he has helped Corpus Christi and all of
South Texas while serving 22 years in the United States Senate. The function
will not be a fund raiser.

The Chamber is inviting other local organizations who so desire, to make pres-
entations to the Senator. If the G. I. Forum would like to make such a
presentation, please call Bev Dickerson, 882-6161.

Sincerely,

(ot

Cal Koontz
1984 President
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